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If any forms are to be filed they should be filed only 
by those firms that do business with those municipalities, 
state pensions etc.. 
 
Enough with new form filings that do not apply 
to most of us. The little firms are suffocating. 
I hope you get the message. 
Erich Sokolower 
Repex & Co., Inc/ 


